March 12, 2022
Sketch Plat Review and Comment Request for lots A24, A25 and A26 located on 1748, 1752 and 1756 Cliffside Dr. NW Albuquerque, NM 87105

To Whom it May Concern:

It is my intent to replat lots (noted above) to run North/South (facing Cascade Place) vs. East/West as currently platted to place a single-family dwelling in the middle of the land (Lot 25). As the landowner, I don’t plan on building homes on lots 24 nor 26 (will landscape). Reason for request, is to have the house facing West (front of home) and East (back of home) perpendicular to the lots.  

Sincerest Regards, 
Michelle D. Flores
Michelle D. Flores, Landowner of 1748, 1752 and 1756 Cliffside Dr. NW
